We have final year Student Doctors from Peninsular School of Medicine and Imperial College School of Medicine with us for the next few weeks.

The student’s names are
Rory Kennedy
Morgan Hughes

The student will be sitting in with the doctors and nurses to learn about 
General Practice.
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Please let the receptionist know if you do not wish to have a student in your consultation.
